
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 
ANNEXATION TO THE CITY OF MALVERN 

Malvern City Hall 
January 9, 2017 

7 p.m. 
 

The City Council of the City of Malvern, Iowa, met on January 9, 2017, at City Hall 
Council Chambers, Malvern, Iowa. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Blackburn at 7p.m., with the following 
named Council Members present: Bruce Breeding, Roger Johnson, Kate McGann, 
Fred Moreau, and Doug Shere. No absentees. City Clerk Mary Poort was also 
present. There were 20 visitors present.  
 
This being the time and place specified for taking action on the proposal to annex 
certain real estate to the City of Malvern, Iowa, Mayor Blackburn called for any 
written or oral objections. 
 
There were no written or oral objections from the visitors. Mayor Blackburn 
addressed questions regarding water quality, water lines, farm ground in the city, 
non-voluntary annexation, zoning and roadways.   
 
Whereupon City Clerk Poort announced a written objection placed on file at City 
Hall. Mayor Blackburn read the statement by Thomas Gidley regarding a hunting 
contract on his parcel. 
 
There being no more written or oral objections, the Mayor closed the public 
hearing at 7:12 p.m.   
       Michael K. Blackburn, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
Mary Poort, City Clerk  
 


